Re: Meeting with LA BIDs re Sidewalk Repair Pr...

Subject: Re: Meeting with LA BIDs re Sidewalk Repair Program

From: Michelle Garcia <michelle.garcia@lacity.org>

Date: 12/03/2015 03:22 PM

To: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

CC: Andrew Thomas <Andrew@thewestwoodvillage.com>, Jessica Lall

<jessica@southpark.la>, Rebecca Hutchenson <rebecca@h-rpr.com>, Rena

Leddy <rena@fashiondistrict.org>

Meeting Confirmation:

Date: Thursday 12/10 at 10 a.m.

Location: City Hall East - 200 N. Main St., 15th Floor, Suite 1500

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Please provide the names of those who are confirmed to attend with you.

Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

--

Thank you,

Michelle B. Garcia, Executive Administrative Assistant III
Miguel A. Santana, City Administrative Officer
200 North Main Street, Suite 1500, City Hall East, Los Angeles, CA
Direct: (213) 473-7565 / CAO Main: (213) 473-7500

On Wed, Dec 2, 2015 at 9:10 AM, Donald Duckworth duckworth.donald@gmail.com wrote:

Ok. Let's plan on 12/10 @ 10 am @ City Hall. We'll have several LA BID Consortium representatives in attendance. Please let me know the location / room number for the meeting. Thank you.

On Tue, Dec 1, 2015 at 5:14 PM, Michelle Garcia < michelle.garcia@lacity.org wrote:

Thank you Donald.

How about 12/10 @ 10 a.m.?

_-

Thank you,

1 of 4 08/15/2018 09:43 AM

Michelle B. Garcia, Executive Administrative Assistant III
Miguel A. Santana, City Administrative Officer
200 North Main Street, Suite 1500, City Hall East, Los Angeles, CA
Direct: (213) 473-7565 / CAO Main: (213) 473-7500

On Tue, Dec 1, 2015 at 4:10 PM, Donald Duckworth duckworth.donald@gmail.com wrote:

Yikes! I missed this during the Holidays. Apologies. Can we look at any other options during the week of Dec 7? The only day I can't meet that week is 12/8.

On Tue, Dec 1, 2015 at 3:30 PM, Michelle Garcia michelle.garcia@lacity.org wrote:

Hello Donald -

Following up on the email below. Please advise.

--

Thank you,

Michelle B. Garcia, Executive Administrative Assistant III
Miguel A. Santana, City Administrative Officer
200 North Main Street, Suite 1500, City Hall East, Los Angeles, CA
Direct: (213) 473-7565 / CAO Main: (213) 473-7500

On Wed, Nov 25, 2015 at 3:05 PM, Michelle Garcia michelle.garcia@lacity.org wrote:

Hello Mr. Duckworth,

On behalf of CAO Miguel Santana I would like to explore options to meet either next week or the week after (week of the 7th). These are only suggestions. Once I can determine your availability I will confirm which date/time work best for Mr. Santana.

12/3 @ 9 or 10 a.m. 12/8 @ 10 a.m.

In addition, kindly forward your full contact information for my reference and Miguel Santana's future contact reference.

--

2 of 4 08/15/2018 09:43 AM

Re: Meeting with LA BIDs re Sidewalk Repair Pr...

Thank you,

Michelle B. Garcia, Executive Administrative Assistant III Miguel A. Santana, City Administrative Officer 200 North Main Street, Suite 1500, City Hall East, Los Angeles, CA Direct: (213) 473-7565 / CAO Main: (213) 473-7500

From: Donald Duckworth < duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 3:23 PM

To: Miguel Santana

Reply To: Donald Duckworth **Cc:** Andrew Thomas; Jessica Lall

Subject: Re: Meeting with LA BIDs re Sidewalk Repair Program

Good Afternoon Miguel...

Nice to see you at today's Joint Meeting. The BID community looks forward to a meeting with you to discuss details of how we might work together to improve our community's sidewalks. We anticipate that some improvements, clarifications, or changes to the existing proposal as we understand it would be desirable. We look forward to scheduling a meeting as soon as possible. Thank you.

On Aug 13, 2015 10:36 AM, "Donald Duckworth" < duckworth.donald@gmail.com > wrote:

Good Morning Miguel...

We spoke sometime ago after your first presentation to a number of City Council committees about the proposed Sidewalk Repair Program. We thought it would be beneficial for all to get together and discuss possible ways in which the LA BID community could participate in refining that proposal but agreed to hold-off scheduling anything definite until after July.

Since you and I talked, the LA BID Consortium has formed a committee that would like to meet with you.

Are there some meeting times that might work for you, which I can communicate with the committee members?

We look forward to seeing you soon.



4 of 4 08/15/2018 09:43 AM